The Ambassador of the People’s Republic of China
His Excellency Dr. Xu Hong
will host a briefing-reception for diplomats, Dutch

officials, friends of China and the Media about the latest
news on the Corona Virus outbreak.

On Wednesday February 26, 2020 at Crowne Plaza Hotel - The Hague
From 3:00 pm to 5:00 pm
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